
CITY OF COLUMBUS, MONTANA 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) – WATER METER & AMR SYSTEM UPGRADE 

The City of Columbus is requesting proposals from licensed and qualified firms for the upgrade 
and replacement of the City’s water meters and automatic meter reading (AMR) system. 

Proposal responses will be evaluated based on qualifications and completeness. Interviews may 
be conducted with short-listed firms. The City reserves the right to select the most qualified firm 

whose proposal is deemed most advantageous, and to reject any or all proposals. 
Questions and requests for clarification must be submitted in writing via email, referencing “RFP 

for AMR Project,” to: 
Peyton Brookshire, Public Works Director 

Email: director@townofcolumbus.com 
Firms intending to respond are encouraged to submit a Notice of Intent to bid via email by May 

16th, 2025. Vendors who provide notice will receive any addenda or clarifications issued. 
Sealed proposals must be received no later than 2:00 p.m. on Friday, May 30th, 2025. 

Submissions must be clearly marked “Columbus Meter Project” and include three (3) printed 
copies mailed to: 
City of Columbus 

Public Works Department 
ATTN: Peyton Brookshire 

P.O. Box 549 
Columbus, MT 59019 

An electronic copy matching the hard copy must be submitted within 24 hours of the bid opening. 
A complete copy of the RFP is available at Columbus City Hall, 408 E 1st Avenue, Columbus, MT, 

or online at: 
www.townofcolumbus.com 

This solicitation is conducted in accordance with Montana State procurement laws. The City 
reserves the right to negotiate contract terms, reject any or all proposals, and issue formal 

addenda to all known proposers. 
Dated this 1st day of May 2025. 

City of Columbus 
By: Peyton Brookshire, Public Works Director 

 
 
 
 

Due Monday the 28th 
To run in paper on the 1st and 15th  

http://www.townofcolumbus.com/departments/roads-and-public-works/

